
 Welcome to the start of a new 

school year! We are thrilled you 

have chosen Newbury Oaks Pre-

school for your child. We are excit-

ed to spend many fun days filled 

with enriching activities with all of 

our students. Please feel free to 

contact the office (Kristina, Bonnie, 

Tanya, or Chris) with any questions 

or concerns you may have,         
preschool@newburyoaks.com or 805-

376-5500.   

 Enrichment classes will begin this 

month starting with Soccer on Mon-

days beginning September 10, 

Cooking on Tuesdays beginning 

September 11, Spanish on Wednes-

days beginning September 12, and 

Gymnastics on Friday, September 

14. Children who would like to par-

ticipate in Soccer & Gymnastics will 

also need a completed liability 

waiver from Soccer Champs and/or 

Victory. More details regarding  

Enrichment Classes are listed on 

page two.  

 Our theme for the month of    

September is “Getting to Know 

You”. We will learn about our new 

friends in our class.  Each child will 

be working toward positively    

describing their physical character-

istics and  abilities. We will be 

sending home a family question-

naire to learn a little more about 

your family and your traditions. 

 Parents, please remember       

children should always be dressed 

for an active, messy day at school. 

Comfortable clothing that can get 

soiled is essential for school attire.  

Slip on shoes, flip-flops, or sandals 

can be dangerous and are inap-

propriate for active play. Tennis 

shoes/sneakers and socks are  rec-

ommended and must be worn while 

at school. Please apply sunscreen. 

Getting to Know You Dates to Remember! 

• SEPTEMBER 3 — 

 SCHOOL CLOSED 

 FOR LABOR DAY 

• OCTOBER 10— 

 FARM FIELD TRIP 

 SCHOOL CLOSED 

• OCTOBER 13—

FAMILY DAY 10AM 

• OCTOBER 31— 

 HALLOWEEN PARADE 

 9:15AM 
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Ninth Annual Fall Family Day 

 Newbury Oaks Preschool is      

having our ninth annual “Fall 

Family Day” on October 13th.  It 

will be held on Saturday from 10

-11AM so moms, dads, sisters, 

and brothers of all ages can join 

us. We will be able to spend time 

in your child’s classroom and see 

some of the artwork and projects 

he/she has been creating. Each 

classroom will have an  

engaging project to   

complete. Snacks and 

beverages from our 

neighboring businesses 

will be available. Family 

Day is a wonderful way 

to meet our families. We 

hope to see you all there!  

 Please visit our 
school website!  It is 
updated monthly. You 
can find our school  
calendar with a list of 
s c hoo l  ho l idays/
closures as well as past 
PDF files of school 
newsletters. Our staff’s 
photos, education, and 
experience are also 
posted on the site!  
www.newburyoaks.com  

Visit our Website 
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Day at the Farm 

The State of California Department of Social Services sets cer-

tain standards for the safety and well being of all children. 

The current requirements from this agency refer directly to the 

Sign-In/Out sheets that are on the clipboards outside each 

classroom. The state is requiring that the adult signing the 

child in or out do so by signing their full legal name and enter 

the time of day the child is accepted into the school and the 

time of day the child is released from the school. 
These sheets are legal documents and are the only required 
record of the children placed in our care for the day.  It is     
EXTREMELY important that you sign your child in and out. In 
case of an emergency and evacuation, these clipboards are 
our only means of knowing which children are attending 
school or if anyone has been picked up early. 
The Department of Social Services collects a $100.00 fine per 
unsigned child in a  facility.  In the event that we receive such 
fines due to lack of signatures, we will have to collect the fine 
from the appropriate families.  Please help us keep our chil-
dren safe by signing them in an out correctly. Thank you for 

your continuous help in this matter. 

NOTICE TO ALL PARENTS:     

It’s a Stay at Home Day! 

If your child is vomiting, home is 
 best. 
He should also skip school with a 
 rash on his chest, 
Or a rash on the rest, if he’s got 
 nits or lice,  
‘cause to send him to school  re-
ally wouldn’t be nice. 
If he’s running a temp of a     
 hundred degrees,  
And his glands feel like lumps 
 when you give him a squeeze, 
When he’s got a sore throat,  
When his eyes start to drain,  
If he’s got diarrhea or stomach 
 ache pain, 
If he tells you, “Oh Mommy, I just 

don’t feel 
good!”  
Then please 
keep him home 
like you know 
that you 
should. 

Home/School Connection 
 At Newbury Oaks Preschool we provide 
a safe and comfortable environment for our  
students. We do what we can to help     
children identify school as a fun place 
where they fit in and belong. If you have 
not already done so, please send in a few 
copies of family photos. Teachers will make 
a collage for each child to hang in the 
classroom. Children enjoy naming the peo-
ple in the photograph and sharing their 
loved ones with their friends and teachers. 
Also, remember to check your nutshell. Your 
child’s teacher has listed the activities and 
topics learned throughout the day. 

 We are planning an optional field trip to Under-
wood Family Farms. Our day at the farm is Wednes-
day, October 10th. There will be a hayride and 
pumpkin picking. If you are able, please plan on 
spending the morning with our teachers and friends at 
the farm!  The cost is $6 per person. Details regarding 
payment and arrival times will be sent out as a sepa-

rate flyer.  

Please note: New-
bury Oaks is closed 
on 10/10 for the field 
trip and a teacher in 
service. 

Enrichment Classes 

• Soccer-8 Mondays 12:30-1:00pm-$99  
First Class 9/10—Last Class 11/5 Ben Latchford 
• Cooking-10 Tuesdays 12:30-1:15pm-$130 
First Class 9/11—Last Class 11/13 Newbury Oaks 
• Spanish-9 Wednesdays 12:30-1:15pm-$110 
First Class 9/12—Last Class 10/25 Newbury Oaks 

• Gymnastics-8 Fridays 12:30-1:00pm-$112+$20 reg = $132 
First Class 9/14—Last Class 11/2 Victory Gymnastics 
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